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Hello Everyone!

WELCOME to Second Grade!!  I am super excited for this year! We are going to

have an awesome year filled with learning and lots of fun!

This year your child will need to have their own classroom supplies to use.  Sharing

of supplies will not be allowed due to safety concerns. I WILL have extra supplies

in the classroom for students if needed.  Here are the supplies that would be

helpful:

*Individual Student Supplies*
Headphones

Pencil Box (labeled)

Pencils/Erasers

Crayons/Colored Pencils

Glue Sticks (no liquid glue please)

Pair of Child-Safe Scissors

2 notebooks with matching 2-pocket

folders

*Classroom Donations*
Cleaning Wipes (Lysol/Clorox wipes)

Kleenex

Hand Sanitizer

Paper Towels

Band-aids

**Ziploc Big Bags (for ARC books)**

I am looking forward to seeing everyone on September 9th!  Please contact me if

you have any questions or concerns at jennifer.oliver@ppsd.org See you soon!!!
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